Stormwater Management Board Meeting
Town of Porter, Indiana
303 Franklin Street
Porter, Indiana 46304
(219) 926-2771

Minutes From The Meeting On December 21, 2004

Board Vice-President Stephen Rohe called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. and led those present
in the Pledge of Allegiance.

Board members present were Stephen Rohe and Ed Pilarski. Board member absent was Roger
Abraham. Others present at the meeting were Jim Mandon. Absent from the meeting were Scott
Guy and Tim Haas.

The minutes from the Board Meeting conducted on December 14, 2004 were reviewed and
approved.

There was no report from Scott Guy, Town of Porter Public Works Director.
There was no report from Tim Haas, Town of Porter Engineer.

Vice-President Rohe began the discussion of the draft Illicit Discharge Ordinance for the Town of
Porter. The discussion included adding a lower limit of less than 0.02 mg/1 or ppm of total chlorine
for discharges emanating from dechlorinated swimming pools, adding a provision for the
notification to the Town of Porter for a number of exempt sources of discharges which are stated
within the ordinance, noting the internal procedures used by the Town of Porter upon notification
of an illicit discharge under the ordinance will include notification to the Stormwater Management
Board and the addition of language for a violation of the ordinance to be either or both a civil and/or
criminal penalty. There were no further comments.

Vice-President Rohe then began the discussion of the draft Erosion Control Ordinance for the Town
of Porter. The discussion included the 30 day requirement stated within the ordinance for the Town
of Porter Building Department to review, approve and issue an erosion control permit for a site
development, adding language to expand the definition of'a person, partnership or corporation found
in violation of the ordinance and the addition of language for a violation of the ordinance to be either
or both a civil and/or criminal penalty. There were not further comments.

Vice-President Rohe then requested a final draft of both ordinances be available for approval and
ready for submission to the Town of Porter Town Council at the next board meeting.
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The next Stormwater Management Board Meeting is scheduled for January 25, 2005 at 5:00 p.m.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:43 p.m.

Roger Abraham Stephen A. Rohe Edward Pilarski
President Vice-President Secretary



